
Minutes 

Directors Meeting 

Mass Bass Federation 

Sept. 18th 2012 

 

Call to Order 7:30pm 

Absent: Blackstone, Extreme, Wildside 

Secretaries Report: Waived 

Tournament Report; Aug. event had 17 boats @ Whitehall. Team of the Year is Tamburello and Sullivan. 
Next event is a club vs. club on Sept 30th, @ Lakeville 7-3pm. $100/Team, $20/Lunker. The TOC is Oct. 
21st, @ Webster Lake. There are 14 Teams and 4 places will be paid. Contact Dave McNary for all events. 

Treasurer Report: There was no meeting in August. The Directors approved the July and August 
Treasurers reports. 

Youth Report: Permits have been applied for next year’s sites. Last year’s Youth Benefit tournament 
raised $980 and covered all Youth events for the year. The National Guard Jr. World Championship 
produced a winner from Massachusetts, for his age group, Max Danese. 

State Championship: Event went well and we finished +$1500 in the black. Everyone who fished needs to 
download a survey form and fill it out and return to Erik Kaplan. Very important, has to do with 
sponsorship dollars. 

Divisional Championship: Massachusetts conquered Lake Champlain; defeating the closet state by 30lbs. 
Paul Carvallo and Michael McNary will be representing us at the Nationals next spring. Next year’s 
Divisional will be held @ Ct. River, Hartford Ct. 

New Business: Rob Brosselman will be handling the requests for tournament dates. Send your club 
tournament schedules to him. 

Nominations for Officers    Tournament Committee 

President  Erik Kaplan   Mike Tamburello Mark Nugent 

Vice President Dave McNary   Bill Snow  Bob Rivet 

Treasurer Pete deMoya   Bill Sullivan  Stacy Pierce 

Youth Director Rich Snow Co, Bill Snow    Peter MacLellan 

Vote next Directors Meeting 

Adjourned 8:21pm. 

 


